
 

 
 
 

STAFF BLOOD DRIVE 
 

ERMES GROUP’S SOCIAL CONTRIBUTION  
 

 
 
A successful blood drive was held on Friday, 18 May 2018 at the head offices 
of Ermes Group, where members of staff donated blood for the 20th 

successive year.  
 
The event was part of the Group’s social contribution and took place in 

conjunction with the Mobile Unit of the Blood Bank at Nicosia General 
Hospital. Ermes Group staff turned out in large and moving numbers. 
 

Blood donation is just one aspect of the broader Corporate Social 
Responsibility policy adopted by Ermes Group and CTC, to which it belongs. 

The blood drive ended with the promise that it will remain a long-term, 
unending effort, always aimed at helping others. 
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